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No. NEPRA/R/TRF-362/K-Electric-2016£72 (/[T — £9 December 7, 2021

Chief Executive Officer
K-Electric Limited (KEL)

KE House, Punjab Chowrangi,

39 — B, Sunset Boulevard, Phase-II
Defence Housing Authority,
Karachi.

Subject: Corrigendum with regard to SRO 1576(1)/2021 dated 06.12.2021

Reference: This coffice letter No. NEPRA/R/TRF-362/K-Electric-2016/42395-99 dated
06.12.2021.

Enclosed please find herewith a Corrigendum with regard to SRO No. 1576(1)/2021 dated
06.12.2021 sent to Printing Corporation of Pakistan Press for publication in the official Gazette

vide letter No. NEPRA/R/TRF-362/42433 dated (07.12.2021.

2. This is for information and compliance please. ' % E . 3

Encl: Corrigendum o1 12

( Syed Safeer Hussain )

CC:

1. Secretary, Ministry of Energy, Power Division, ‘A’ Block, Pak Secretariat,
Islamabad. _

2. Secretary, Cabinet Division, Cabinet Secretariat, Islamabad.

Secretary, Ministry of Finance, ‘Q’ Block, Pak Secretariat, Islamabad.

4. Secretary, Privatization Commission, 4% Floor, Kohsar Block, Constitution
Avenue, New Secretariat, Islamabad

(8}




is

To Be Published in
Official Gazette of Pakistan Part-I1
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Corrigendum

Islamabad, the December 7, 2021

In SRO No. 1576(1)/2021 dated 06.12.2021 in second row of Colum 3 of table

under para 1 the word mentioned as “September” may be replaced with the word

“December™.
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(Syed Safeer Hussain)
Registrar
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